

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle St. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL

DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL

30 Port Colden Rd. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.0681 Michael J. Neu, PRINCIPAL

November 5, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians of Bus E Students,

On Monday, November 4, 2019 a vaping device was located on the afternoon bus ride home. Students immediately notified the bus driver and the item was discarded. We commend our students for reporting what was found quickly and understanding their safety and health is always a priority.

As always, please contact me or your building administrator with any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith T. Neuhs Superintendent

